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Fellow Pensioners, 
 
Following is the Secretary Treasurers Report for our March 
20th Meeting: 
 
Welcome to spring everyone. Hope you all had a safe and 
healthy winter. At our January meeting we had 26 
members and guests present with 17 joining us for lunch. 
Lucky winners of the door prizes were Jim Fletcher and 
Laurie Dutton receiving $26.00 each and our association 
received $26.00. 
 
Expenses for the month of January and February were 
Legion for 17 meals $204.00. On January 18th I deposited 
$250.00 and our Bank Account Balance is currently 
$6863.01 and we have $136.00 cash on hand. We have 51 
members who have paid their yearly dues. This month I will 
be sending a check for $51.00 to the national council for 
our membership.   
 
The Bowling league balance presently sits at $5083.70 
 
Nick Dionne  
Secretary/Treasurer 
 
 
 
 
 

Secretary/Treasurer’s Report 

 

- Useful Internet links – 
 

Find your member of Parliament at : 
https://www.ourcommons.ca/members/en/search 
 
Find your member of Provincial Parliament 
at : 
https://www.ola.org/en/members/current 
 
City of London site at: 
https://london.ca/ 
 
National Council of Canadian Pacific 
Pensioner’s Associations at: 
https://cp-pensioners.com/about/ 

Hello everyone, 
 
It’s been a short but quiet two months since we 
last got together. March is upon us already and I 
hope it starts to warm up soon. Some of you 
reading this report will be in a much warmer 
climate enjoying the sun. Have a safe trip home 
and we may see you in April. For those who are 
celebrating St. Patrick’s Day have a great time. 
Income tax time is here and we all should have 
received our T-4 slips by now. 
 
Looking forward to seeing you all at our meeting 
on Monday March 20th. 
 
Tom Sonier 
President 
London Chapter 
 

CP RAILWAY PENSION COMMITTEE PENSION REPRESENTATIVE – ROBERT J.CAMERON 
P.O.BOX  885, Revelstoke B.C.   V0E 2S0 

E-mail:      rjc48@telus.net 
Tel :   250-837-4248 
Fax :   250-837-4220 
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Here we are counting down to the end of yet another season for the C.P.R. bowling league. We have 6 weeks of regular bowling plus 
1 playoff week remaining. There was no bowling on Tuesday March 14th as all of "us kids" were on Spring Break.  
 
We've tentatively booked a room at the Mandarin restaurant for our 2022/2023 annual banquet lunch on Tuesday May 2nd. We will 
be signing up attendees later in March.  
 
At this point in the year we have 3 bowlers with single games over 300 and 2 bowlers with triples over 700.  Two bowlers hold 
down top average which currently sits at 192.  
 
On the team side, Fred Warriner holds down the top team single at 1282 and Gord Taylor holds down the top team triple of 3441.   
 
Marie Swallow      

 

The Bowling Alley 

 

Obituaries 
 

Alec Murray 
 

https://lfpress.remembering.ca/obituary/alec-murray-1087153492 
 
 

Jean Mahoney 
 

https://lfpress.remembering.ca/obituary/jean-mahoney-1087162259/guestbook 
 
 

Don Broadbear 
 

https://www.arbormemorial.ca/forestlawn/obituaries/donald-broadbear/99868 
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